
To Dr. Flick from Dr. H • .G. Biggs. 

My dear Dr. Flick: 

(lJo date - probably week of Apr. 2, 1904: L.F.F.) 

5 West 58th St., N. Y. 

You have probably heard from Dr. Jacobs in regard to the 
meeting of the Tuberculosis Committee in New York on April 22. It is pro­
posed to have a meeting of the Commit tee in the a:fternoon and continued on 
into the evening. I have suggested to Dr. Jacobs that the meeting be held 
at rny house and am as king the members of the Commi ttee to dine, very informally, 
with me. I hope I may have the pleasure of your presence. 

With kind regards, I am 

Very sincerely yours, 

H. f• :Siggs. 


